
 

March 31, 2025 

 

Dear Honorable Oregon Representatives: 

I am writing to let you know that I oppose the elimination of mail in ballots.    Voting is a 
protected constitutional activity, and I have enjoyed voting by mail, just as our current 
President of the United States has on multiple occasions.     

At this point there is no reason other than to make voting harder for people in crowded 
metropolitan areas.    I do not wish to have to stand in line for hours to make my vote count 
because some small-minded legislative functionary has decided they don’t like mail in 
ballots.    

Oregon runs a lottery, and we should have plenty of expertise in preventing fraud currently 
within our state government.    Please consult with them if you have concerns and come 
with real solutions. 

Sincerely yours, 

Marc Weisbrod 


